
COUNTY OF YOLO 
Office of the County Administrator 

 

 

 

Beth Gabor 625 Court Street, Room 202 ▪ Woodland, CA 95695 

Manager of Operations & Strategy (530) 666-8042 ▪ FAX (530) 668-4029 

 www.yolocounty.org 

Patrick S. Blacklock 
County Administrator 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Beth Gabor, Public Information Officer 

September 17, 2018 (530) 666-8042 [w] ▪ (530) 219-8464 [c] 

 

Butterfly Release Oct 7 in Recognition of Pregnancy and Infant Loss 
 

(Woodland, CA) – In recognition of national Pregnancy and Infant Loss Awareness Month, declared by 

President Ronald Reagan in 1988, the Yolo County Health & Human Services Agency Fetal/Infant 

Mortality Program invites the community to a remembrance ceremony and butterfly release on Sunday, 

October 7, from 1:00 to 4:00 p.m. at the Davis Cemetery and Arboretum, located at 820 Pole Line Road 

in Davis.  

 

“Please join us for a butterfly release ceremony as we honor the memory of the babies that we hold in 

our hearts, and as we recognize the loss that parents and entire families in our community have 

experienced,” said Monica Koenig, fetal/infant mortality review coordinator.  

 

To reserve your family’s free butterfly, RSVP to monica.koenig@yolocounty.org or 

gaby.castaneda@yolocounty.org by September 28.  For more information call (530) 666-8522. 
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